
Natural Gas Rate Increase 
Effective July 1, 2015

On August 1, 2014, Liberty Utilities submitted a 
request to the New Hampshire Public Utilities 
Commission (The Commission) to increase 
distribution rates. The Commission approved a 
temporary rate increase that went into effect 
on December 1, 2014.

On June 26, 2015, The Commission approved a 
permanent increase in rates that is effective 
July 1, 2015. A residential heating customer 
using an average 773 therms/year will see an 
approximate increase of $87.30/year. Visit our 
website at www.libertyutilities.com to see 
sample bill impacts for other rate classes and a 
complete list of rates effective July 1st. 

Additional information regarding Liberty’s 
requested rate increase is available on the 
Commission’s website at www.puc.nh.gov/
Regulatory/docketbk.htm, docket # DG14-180 or 
by calling the Commission’s  Consumer Affairs 
Division at 1-800-852-3793.
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